
Dear Physician,

I am a registered pharmacist and a licensed attorney, and I have been practicing FDA and medical 
licensing law for over 10 years.  I have reviewed the science and the research of the WT3 protocol and 
discussed the treatment protocol with many practicing physicians.  Based on my assessment, I believe 
that the use of Sustained Release T3 (SR-T3) in the treatment of Wilson's Temperature Syndrome has 
achieved a critical mass of medical physicians showing SR-T3 as within standard of care treatment.

Please find and sign the enclosed Consensus Statement.  WTSmed has recently begun gathering 
signatures on and has already collected dozens of these Consensus Statements signed by licensed 
physicians.  This will enable us to prepare a legal document that can be used in all 50 states to protect 
physicians from actions by medical boards and from patient liability.  The more physicians that sign this 
document the more your legal grounds for using the WT3 protocol will increasingly be reinforced.

If you have questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me by calling WTSmed.
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